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Dear Healthcare Professional, 

 

Re: New warnings and contraindications for rosiglitazone 

 

The Committee for Medicinal Products for Human Use (CHMP) has adopted two new scientific 

opinions regarding rosiglitazone to include new warnings stating that the use of rosiglitazone in 

patients with ischemic heart disease and/or peripheral arterial disease is not recommended, and to add 

a contra-indication in patients with acute coronary syndrome. The Medicines Authority has 

participated in these discussions held at the European Medicines Agency (EMEA) and is in agreement 

with the press release and Q&A document issued by the EMEA, attached here for your perusal.  

 

198, Rue D'Argens, Gzira, GZR 1368 – Malta. 
Tel. (+356) 23439000   Fax. (+356) 23439161   email: info.mru@gov.mt   Page 1 of 1 

http://www.emea.europa.eu/pdfs/human/press/pr/4223208en.pdf
http://www.emea.europa.eu/pdfs/human/press/pr/48446407en.pdf

